
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

DISTRICT LODGE 140 
 

RADGC APPOINTMENT 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
 
I am pleased to announce to the Membership: 
 
 

Bro. Mike Corrado has been appointed to the position of 
Regional Assistant Directing General Chairperson 
(RADGC) in the Central Region.  Bro. Corrado replaces 
Bro. Lou Pagrach who has accepted a position as a 
Grand Lodge Representative in the Canadian office. 
 
This appointment is effective June 1, 2016. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Fred Hospes, President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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